E-1

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor and

**Town Board Members** 

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

January 5, 2022

SUBJECT:

Brentwood Field Maintenance Program

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to have PA Ferraro Landscaping Inc. replace the prior vendor for the monthly maintenance program for the Brentwood Field. Payment for this maintenance program will be from donation collected. We have all the necessary insurance paperwork for PA Ferraro Landscaping Inc. Donations collected will be deposited into Account #096-7020-100-7024 to fund the maintenance program.